
Robbins Firm Resolves Lawsuit for
Information Technology Client
We represented an IT provider in a complex and highly technical dispute regarding the rollout of a network and

electronic recordkeeping system for an Atlanta-area dental practice.  The issue was whether the dental practice had the

right to withhold payment from our client for the work performed due to certain alleged technical issues, which our

client vehemently disputed.  Robbins Firm attorney Matt Parrish aggressively pursued payment for our client and

ultimately obtained a favorable settlement of the claim. 

For further information regarding this or the firm’s technology litigation practice, contact Matt Parrish.
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